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Dated: 11th February 2022 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Subject : Open House at Indian Consulate on Friday, the 18th of February 2022 

 

 Consulate General of India in Frankfurt intends to organise Open House for 

members of Indian community & diaspora residing in the jurisdiction of the 

Consulate ( States of Hessen, North Rhine - Westphalia, Rhineland Palatinate and 

Saarland). 

2.  Members of the Indian community and diaspora are welcome to visit the 

Consulate between 3.00 PM to 4.00 PM on Friday, 18th February 2022 to interact 

with Shri Ram Kumar, Consul for redressal of their grievances.  

3.  The objective of the open house meeting is to engage with Indian nationals 

to understand their concerns and to the extent possible resolve the issues. 

4.  In case the grievance pertain to consular issue, the concerned person is 

requested to bring all relevant documents including fee receipt, if consular service 

fee has been paid. However, kindly note that consular services  will not be provided 

on the spot. During the time of Open House, a suitable date and time will be 

provided for meeting with the concerned consular officer. 

5.  All visitors are required, to comply with 2G covid guidelines to visit the 

Consulate for the Open House. 
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